
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 2:45 PM 

Subject: Support for Varna Amendment 

Dear Bambi, 

Please distribute the follow email to the Town Board Members. 

Dear Dryden Town Board Members, 

I have been a homeowner in Varna for over 34 years. I agree with the goals and vision identified in the 
Varna Plan. I strongly support the adoption of the amendment to change the zoning in Varna so that 
Varna can achieve this vision.

Christina Stark 
51 Freese Rd 
Ithaca, NY 14850 


